Temple Quay House Bristol

Customer Services:

0303 444 5000

e-mail:

chris.pritchard@plannginspectorate.gov.uk

Kieran Smith

Your Ref:

Our Ref:

RFI3892

Sent via e-mail

Date:

23 February 2023

Dear Mr Smith

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your e-mail of 9 November, requesting information from the Planning Inspectorate, under the Freedom of Information Act. Please accept my apologies for the time taken to respond. Unfortunately, the Customer Team has been experiencing ongoing resourcing issues which have caused a backlog of correspondence. We are working hard to respond to customers as quickly as possible.

Your request:

"Please can you share an overview of the organisation break down of senior contact across professional services."

My response:

The following link is to the website for the Planning Inspectorate:

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate

This website provides both an overview of our senior management structure and information on how to contact the Planning Inspectorate.

Internal review process

If you are unhappy with the outcome of your request for information, or the way we handled your request, then you can ask for an internal review. Details of our review procedures and contact details for the Information Commissioner's Office are set out in the attached leaflet.



Yours sincerely Chris Tritchard **Customer Team**

For details of how we use your information please see $\underline{\text{https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/planning-inspectorate-privacy-notices}}$